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Premier sympathize with Matsila Lodge after fire 
 
The Premier of Limpopo Chupu Mathabatha has sent a message of sympathy to Chief Livhuwani 
Matsila after fire gutted the entire Lodge this afternoon. 
 
Matsila Lodge a symbol of Black excellence was a scene of Presidential visit two weeks ago 
where together with other community projects was hailed as the best example of Public Private 
Partnership. 
‘ We hope and believe its legacy and the employment opportunities created here will not go down 
to dust. It needs to be rebuild to its former glory soonset', says the Premier. 
 
As the police continue with investigations as to the cause of fire, the Premier hope this is done 
swiftly. The Premier has also called on communities in Limpopo to take consideration of the 
raging fires and winds during this season. 
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